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MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and      

  Commissioner Thomas Carrique 
   Chairs, Police Services Boards 
 
FROM:   Stephen Waldie 
    Assistant Deputy Minister 
    Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
SUBJECT: Proceeds of Crime (POC) Front-Line Policing (FLP) 

Grant Program – Call for Applications (2020-21 to 2022-
23) 

 
DATE OF ISSUE:  October 22, 2019 
CLASSIFICATION:  General Information  
RETENTION:  December 16, 2019 
INDEX NO.:   19-0079 
PRIORITY:   Normal  
 
I am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of the Solicitor General (Ministry) is 
extending the Proceeds of Crime (POC) Front-Line Policing (FLP) Grant to a three-year 
term.   
 
The Ministry is now accepting applications under the POC FLP Grant for the 2020-21, 
2021-22 & 2022-23 fiscal years. A longer grant cycle will help provide greater 
sustainability of provincial funding for police services as well as ensure grant recipients 
are able to effectively measure outcomes and demonstrate success of initiatives.  
 
Funding under this grant program is available to municipal and First Nations police 
services, as well as the Ontario Provincial Police, for projects that focus on at least one 
of the following priorities: 
 Gun & Gang Violence; 
 Sexual Violence and Harassment; and/or 
 Human Trafficking.  

 
Police services may submit a maximum of two applications. Subsequent proposals will 
not be reviewed unless partnered with another police service. The maximum funding for 
each project is $300,000 (up to $100,000 per fiscal year). However, proposals 
submitted in partnership with multiple police services may request funds to a maximum 
of $600,000 ($200,000 per fiscal year) for each project.   
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Please note that grant funding is subject to the Ministry receiving the necessary 
appropriation from the Ontario Legislature. 

 
All applications must be submitted through Transfer Payment Ontario (TPON) as 
well as via email to Ramanan.Thanabalasingam@Ontario.ca and 
Silvana.Burke@Ontario.ca by 4:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time on December 16, 
2019. Submissions that are late or incomplete will not be considered for funding. More 
details on the application process, including accessing the application and applying 
through TPON, are outlined in the attached Grant Application Guidelines and 
Instructions document.  
 
Lastly, please direct all inquiries regarding the application process to Ram at (416) 314-
0158 or Ramanan.Thanabalasingam@Ontario.ca or Silvana at (416) 314-8245 or 
Silvana.Burke@Ontario.ca. 
   
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stephen Waldie 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
Attachment 
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